
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of March 20th. 

Seaside Park Night of the Arts – Seaside Park will be hosting a talent show in May. Interested students 
will be bringing home an information sheet this week that outlines the talent show expectations. There 
will be try-outs for the talent show on the following days: 
K-2 try-outs will be Tuesday, April 11th at lunch recess 
3-5 try-outs will be Wednesday, April 12th at lunch recess 
Anyone absent on the above dates can try-out on Thursday, April 13th at lunch recess. Students will be 
expected to practice their talent at home to prepare for the talent show. Please keep an eye out for 
more information this coming week. 

Spring Artisan Market - Seaside Park Elementary School will be hosting a Spring Artisan Market this 
Thursday, March 23rd from 6:30pm – 9:00pm. This will be a great family night as there will be various 
vendors, 50/50 tickets, an Estimation Station, Raffle Baskets, plus a craft station for kids. Donations 
accepted at the door. All funds raised will go towards educational resources. 

Upcoming Dates: 

March 21st – Rock your Socks for World Down Syndrome Day – We are encouraging all students to 
wear their funkiest, most vibrant socks on Tuesday in support of World Down Syndrome Day! We are 
looking forward to seeing all of your fun socks as we bring awareness and we create a single global voice 
to advocate for the rights, inclusion and well-being of people with Down Syndrome. 
March 22nd – Ramadan begins 
March 24th - No School for students on Friday, March 24th as this is a Professional Learning day for staff. 
April 6th – Report cards will be coming home with students 
April 7th and April 10th – No school for students on these dates. 
April 13th – 4:30-7:00pm – Parent-Teacher interviews 
April 14th – No school for students this day. 8:30am-11:00am – Parent-Teacher interviews 
April 14th – Hawaiian Dance in the school cafeteria – 6-7pm 

Otters of the Week – Congratulations to our Otters of the Week who have consistently followed our 
school mission of being respectful, responsible and safe citizens: Grade 2: Ezra M-W, Avery P, Felix G, 
Grade 4: Grayson C and Grade 5: Ava M and Lauren V 

As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to me at the 
school at 658-2729 or through email at jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you and have a great week! 
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